One of the vibrant
sporting disciplines in
Sierra Leone, Floorball
has recently got the
nod from the parent
federation, IFF after
recognizing them as
one of their partners.

In a special letter sent
to the Sierra Leone

Floorball Association
dated December, 12
2008 the Secretary Gen-
eral of the International
Floorball Federation
(IFF) Association John
Lillelund stated that the
former has. been ap-
proved as a provisional
member -of the world

body at a meeting held
in Helsinki, Finland.
The letter further ex-
pressed the possibility
of the Sierra Leone
Floorball Association
participation in future in-
ternational competitions
and the determination to
cooperate with them all
the time.

Secretary General John
congratulated the local
association and urged
the officials to provide a
lineup of future activities
as they will always be in
place to assist. He also
expressed the hope that
the relation between the
two organizations would
go a long way to
strengthen the Floorball
family.




